
Dear Christ Church Family & Friends, 
	 
The Bible says, "Let there be light," but the power company says, 
"Here's the bill." The Light Bulb Challenge is a way to honor the 
first and accomplish the second.  
 
HOW IT WORKS 
 

ü Count ALL of the light bulbs in and around your  home, 
including porch light and    appliances. This is your base 
contribution amount, I.e. 50 bulbs =$50.  

ü Each time you turn on a light, add an amount you determine 
to the base.  

ü Turn in you LBC contribution on Sunday, November 3rd. 
	 
LET'S KEEP THE LIGHTS SHINING BRIGHTLY IN OUR 
CHURCH.  
 
Questions call Marcia Pinkett-Heller (201) 833-1348 
	


